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Bald Hills Wind Farm

As land owners and custodians of land near the proposed wind farm development at
Ball Hills Tarwin Lower we wish to object to this development.

The ongoing dispute over this development continues to divide our community and
needs to be resolved. People have shown their opposition to development on this site
for over 5 years but without ‘big picture’ planning developers can decimate a
community with a handful of compliant land owners.

This community has shown the threat to bird life that a group of wind turbines, next to
a reserve, can create. Surely it is time for some section of government to see common
sense and protect the environment and landscape.

Yours truly
Ross & Sue Svenson




